
VSA NEWS 

 

Hundred Club: This week the children should have come home with details of our Hundred 

Club. Following the success of the 2018 trial, we will be running the club again this academic 

year as one of our fundraising activities. 50% of the membership fees will go to the VSA and 

50% will go into the prize fund, which will hopefully mean we can offer monthly prizes of 

£25, £15 and £10 for ten draws over the year. Please complete the application form and 

return to the School Office by Friday 28th September if you would like to take part. The 

first draw will take place on Friday 5th October.  

Fundraising Christmas Cards: Over the next couple of weeks the children will be designing 

their own Christmas card that you can choose to have professionally printed, raising money 

for the School. Once finished, the children will bring home their design and an order form 

for you to complete if you would like to order packs of cards, gift tags, etc. Despite it only 

being September, the committee does enjoy this bit as we always have some really beautiful 

cards designed! If you do decide to order cards they will be delivered to the school before 

October half term, leaving plenty of time to write them and make the last post dates!  

VSA Meeting: The first meeting of the VSA Committee will take place on Wednesday 19th 

September, 3-4pm in the Library. A crèche will be provided for the children. Anyone who 

would like to join the committee and help organise our fundraising events is very welcome to 

attend.  

 

Thanks for your continued support.  
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